
 
27th February 2014 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

New Website Competition 

We are currently designing and building our new school website and we’d love the children of 
Fishergate to be part of the designing process. You are invited to compete in our website competition 
by creating one of the following things: 

1:  Draw a picture of our school. 

2: Draw a repeated pattern. 

The repeated pattern could be some of your favourite shapes, images, words or something that you 
think represents our school.  Your design will need to be on an A4 piece of paper and can be hand 
drawn or created on a computer. Please label the back of your design with your name and class.  Closing 
date for designs to be handed in to your class teacher: Friday 14th March, 2014.  The winning entries will 
be announced in Celebration Assembly on Friday 21st March. 

Carecent Charity Day: The School Council would like to say a huge thank you to everyone 
who brought in donations for Carecent charity on Valentine’s Day. We donated 96 tins of beans, 42 tins 
of soup, 2 bagfuls of shower gel and shampoo, 45 tins of tomatoes and lots of other really useful items 
for this fantastic local charity.  Nicky (project leader of Carecent) was overwhelmed by the generosity of 
our school.  You have really showed that Fishergate School cares.  Thanks again for your support. 
 

 
World Book Day is on Thursday 6th March 2014.  All pupils are invited to dress up as your favourite 

book character for the day. 
 

Best wishes 
 
Andy Herbert 
(Headteacher) 
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